Corinella Foreshore
1 message

Corin Spencer <Corin.Spencer@basscoast.vic.gov.au> 14 December 2017 at 15:17
To: barbara oates <corinella.lpo@live.com.sg>
Cc: Gareth George <Gareth.George@cfa.vic.gov.au>

Good afternoon Barbara,

Firstly my apologies for my late notice non-attendance this afternoon. Gareth gave me some feedback from the site visit to
share with you.

It sounds like the group are continuing to do good work with vegetation management in the reserve. Given the low risk
nature of the topography, vegetation and other factors you should have confidence to continue to deliver to your current
schedule of maintenance. We would recommend this be fully reviewed at least once every three years, or following any
significant change to the environment or a significant fire event.

Regards,

Corin Spencer
Emergency Management Officer
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